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Detterman, Mark, Env. Health

From: Tom Fojut [tjf@weiss.com]
Sent: Friday, August 14, 2009 8:31 AM
To: Detterman, Mark, Env. Health
Cc: Jakub, Barbara, Env. Health; Drogos, Donna, Env. Health; paul.wilson1@pepsi.com
Subject: Retraction of Groundwater Monitoring Request
Attachments: RO#0064_Well_Abandonment_Approval_1998-01-16.pdf

Mark: 
 
Thank you for your voicemail message regarding the letter sent to the Pepsi Bottling Group (PBG), dated July 24, 2009.  The 
letter requests groundwater monitoring at the former New Century Bottling (NCB) Plant property, which is now part of the 
Pixar Animation Studios campus in Emeryville.  Groundwater monitoring cannot occur at the former NCB site because the site 
wells were abandoned in 1998 in response to a written request from your agency.  The 1998 ACEH request is available on your 
ftp site and is attached to this email for your reference.   
 
In your message, you said that the July 24, 2009 letter was wrong, and the ACEH would issue a letter retracting the request.  
Please address the letter to Mr. Paul Wilson, the PBG project manager, and remove Mr. Chester Grywczynski and Mr. Jerry 
Tidwell from your contact database as they are no longer employed by PBG or NCB. 
   
Paul's contact information is: 
 
Mr. Paul Wilson 
The Pepsi Bottling Group 
6659 Sycamore Canyon Boulevard 
Riverside, CA  92507 
(951) 445-7785 
 
Please also cc me on the letter.  My address is: 
 
Mr. Tom Fojut 
Weiss Associates 
5801 Christie Avenue, Suite 600 
Emeryville, CA  94608 
(510) 450-6143 
 
In a letter to ACEH on July 28, 2009, Weiss Associates requested a rescission of ACEH's November 5, 2008 letter to PBG.  For 
the sake of efficiency, perhaps your retraction letter could also address the requests of the July 28 letter, which is also available 
on the ACEH ftp site.   
 
Thank you for any help you can provide and let me know if you have any questions or comments. 
 
Tom Fojut 
Weiss Associates 
510 450-6143 
 
 
 






